District of Delaware
CM/ECF NextGen Update

CM/ECF WILL BE UNAVAILABLE
FROM NOON ON FRIDAY, MAY 1,
UNTIL 8:00 A.M. ON MONDAY, MAY 4, 2020

The U.S. District Court for the District of Delaware will upgrade its
CM/ECF system to the Next Generation of CM/ECF (“NextGen”) starting at noon
on Friday, May 1, 2020. Please note that CM/ECF will be unavailable, as
outlined above, during the upgrade.

Once the District of Delaware goes live with NextGen on May 4, 2020, at
8:00 a.m., attorneys will then need to link their individual PACER account to their
Delaware CM/ECF account to be able to file electronically in NextGen.

For additional information, please review the NextGen materials on the
Court’s website at: https://www.ded.uscourts.gov/nextgen-information
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